
Will you join the Yellow Napkin Project as a 
distribution partner during the month of March?

During Developmental Disabilities Awareness Month in March, 
Shangri-La and Yellow Napkin Project partners aim to distribute 
10,000 yellow napkins to community members. The napkins 
feature five different disability etiquette and awareness 
messages, like the one shown to the right. 

How it works:
•	 Shangri-La will provide you with yellow, dinner-sized 

napkins at no cost to you. 
•	 You decide how many napkins you want to distribute.
•	 Distribute the napkins to your customers throughout 

March or until your supply is depleted. 
•	 Post at least once about participating in the Yellow 

Napkin Project on your social media.
•	 Shangri-La includes mention of you as a distribution 

partner in their marketing (social media, newsletter, 
website, etc.) 

Register by Feb. 17 (the sooner, the better, though!) to be 
a Yellow Napkin Project distribution partner online at: 
https://cetshangrila.typeform.com/YNPpartner or scan the 
QR code with your smart device.

Shangri-La will deliver napkins to your
business on Feb. 27 or Feb. 28. 

Shangri-La is a 501c3 non-profit 
organization helping individuals with 
disabilities and families with disadvantages reach their potential.
www.ShangrilaOregon.org

Contact: Ashley Erb, Director of Community Engagement | 503-581-1732, x328 | community@shangrila-or.org




